City of New Bedford reminds
residents about fireworks and
COVID restrictions for NYE

“As a reminder, due to the COVID-19 pandemic and the
restrictions on gatherings, our Holiday Happenings and New
Year’s Eve fireworks will not take place this year.

We look forward to celebrating bigger and better than ever for
next New Year’s Eve and wish you and your family a safe and
healthy New Year. We are all looking forward to a much better
2021!" 72
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